
July 20, 2017 

 

To:  Agency Representatives 

From:  LaRonda Simes, Agency Relations Supervisor 

Subject: Insulated Blankets 

Reminder: All agencies picking up perishable product from the Food Bank  or retail donor are 

required to utilize insulated blankets to help maintain the temperature of the food during   

transportation. Our staff and/or retail donor(s) have the right not release product to agencies 

that do not utilize insulated blankets. Insulated blankets can be purchased through our SSS  

program (NFD4151 @ $19.99).   

 


